
Sent: 22/07/2023 11:46:40 AM
Subject: Impact on Stoney Range Botanical Garden, Dee Why

To those who agreed to the development going ahead I want to say again how disappointed I
am that this will happen. It will cast a lot of shade during the day across public areas of
Stoney Range. A real shame.

Yours faithfully

M. Claire Mullane
Freshwater


